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Hi Jamey,
 
I am writing in regards to the Conditional Use Permit application for "Fowler Creek Guest
Ranch”, CU-23-00003.

I just recently learned of the project through neighbors. Although I live just up the road from
the project on FS Rd 4517, I was not sent a notification letter. There are a lot of documents to
go through. I haven’t even had time to read them all. This project is of great concern to me,
and I believe it will have a detrimental effect on our community, wildlife and safety,
especially given that there is only one way in and out of our community. I would like to ask
for an extension of the comment period.
 
I know that with this limited window for initial comment​, not everyone who would like to
comment will have had the opportunity, and our comments will lack completeness. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.
 
Diane Berge
& Richard Johnson
 
1061 FS Rd 4517
Cle Elum, WA 98922
 
206-349-6814
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